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Zoolab
Dear Parents/Carers,
We are delighted to be welcoming Zoolab into the setting on Friday 28th March at 10.30am.  They are bringing snakes, gerbils, a white hedgehog, cockroaches and many other strange and wonderful creatures.
We are asking for a voluntary donation of £15 per child to support this exciting event and to provide all children with the opportunity to experience the wonders of nature in a safe and entertaining way.
All children are welcome to attend, and if your child does not usually come in on a Friday, please bring them in for 10.15am and stay with them for the hour.  You may hide in the kitchen or garden if this experience is not to your taste!

Easter
We will be having an Easter bonnet competition on Thursday 3rd April.  We will post pictures of the hats on FB for you to all vote for your favourites and the winners will be announced at lunchtime.  We will also be leading the children on an Easter Egg hunt on this day so it should be fun.  
Have fun getting creative with the hats and we look forward to seeing what you come up with!
Term Dates
The last day of the Spring term is Friday 4th April and we are open again on Wednesday 23rd April (we are closed for an inset day and staff training on Tuesday 22nd).  
Our last day of the summer term is Friday 18th July.
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